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Vizient Awards Aerogen Contract For Medication Delivery 
Members will now have direct access to Aerogen's award winning aerosol drug delivery technology 
 
CHICAGO (September 1, 2022) - Aerogen, the world leader in acute care aerosol drug delivery, 
announces it has been awarded a multi-year contract for Vizient’s Medication Delivery category. 
 
Aerogen’s unique palladium vibrating mesh technology is their proprietary method of aerosol drug 
delivery and is a key component to all of their products. The awarded contract will allow Aerogen to 
offer all Vizient members this premium solution as an option for their patients. 
 
“Aerogen is looking forward to working with Vizient’s diverse membership and customer base, which 
includes academic medical centers, pediatric facilities, community hospitals, integrated health 
delivery networks, and non-acute health care providers,” said Brant Nave, Vice President of 
Commercial Sales at Aerogen. “This partnership will help us continue our mission of improving 
patient outcomes and providing a premium customer experience.” 
 
As the nation's largest member-driven health care performance improvement company, Vizient 
provides network-powered insights in the critical areas of clinical, operational, and supply chain 
performance. Vizient membership represents more than $130 billion in annual purchasing volume. 
Beginning September 1, 2022, members will have the ability to purchase Aerogen products on 
contract with Vizient. 
 
“We are excited to offer Vizient members the opportunity to buy our best-in class aerosol drug 
delivery technology with this agreement,” said John Power, Aerogen Founder & Chief Executive 
Officer. “Aerogen is dedicated to delivering world class customer service by continuing to provide 
timely solutions and build strong customer relationships.” 
 
To learn more about Aerogen, visit their website at www.aerogen.com, or contact them directly at 
info@aerogen.com. 
 
For more information about Vizient, visit their website at https://www.vizientinc.com/. 
 
About Aerogen 
Headquartered in Galway, Aerogen is the world leader in acute care aerosol drug delivery. With a 
global team of over 300 people the company has offices in the US, China, Germany, UAE and India. 
Since opening a regional office in Chicago in 2015, Aerogen has grown its North America team 
significantly in order to better support this region. With over 20 years of experience, 300 
international patents, and 200+ peer reviewed clinical papers and publications related to Aerogen 
technology, Aerogen technology has been used to treat 16million patients in 75 countries world-
wide. Based on a pioneering vibrating mesh technology, the Aerogen Solo has become the gold 
standard for respiratory patient care across the hospital from the emergency department to inten-
sive care. 
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For more information contact:  

Audrey Abrams 

Product Marketing Manager – North America 

aabrams@aerogen.com 

+1 (866) 423-7643 
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